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Re: Patio for Ruby Tuesday Gillette

1 message

Gary Score <GScore@rubytuesday.com> Fri, Mar 24, 2017 at 3:19 PM
To: "Karlene@gillettewy.gov" <Karlene@gillettewy.gov>

Karlene

-

Ourintended use is just additional seasonal seating and being able to give the guest a option for outdoor dining and
drinks weather permitting.

We are looking at having it open only as long as season allows we do have warmers out there for colder evening and
extending the summer season as long as we can.

It will be staffed with servers and managers will treat as part of the restaurant.

| have attached the drawing with measurements and pictures
If you need anything further please

Let me know

Thank you

Gary J Score
Gscore@rubytuesday.com
Dakota Cuisine / Ruby Tuesday



